City of
} R Rockville

Dear Customers:

We're excited to share news that the long-awaited Lincoln Park Community Center
Renovation Project is about to begin!

Construction will occur in several phases.

Roof replacement work is underway. In late-May, renovations will begin inside the
12,527 square-foot facility (excluding the gymnasium). During the first phase, the center
will close to the public once the school year ends in June and throughout the summer.
Our first partial opening will occur to accommodate our 2025-2026 after-school
program.

As the other phases begin, we envision more portions of the facility will become
accessible to members and users. We will send updates as that information becomes
available. Full construction is anticipated to continue until spring 2026.

This renovation will include a full reconfiguration of indoor spaces, along with
improvements to accessibility and infrastructure, and modernization of amenities.
New features will include a STEM/STEAM lab, additional gathering spaces, an upstairs
fitness/cardio area, and improved Americans with Disabilities Act accessibility
throughout the facility.

During the closures, members will be able to use their Lincoln Park Community Center
fitness and center memberships at:

¢ Thomas Farm Community Center.

o Twinbrook Community Recreation Center.

o Rockville Swim and Fitness Center (Access will not include the pool).

Thank you in advance for your continued support, patience, and understanding as we
work to bring these long-overdue improvements to your community center. We can’t
wait to welcome you back to a more accessible, modern, and exciting space!
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https://www.rockvillemd.gov/403/Thomas-Farm-Community-Center
https://www.rockvillemd.gov/404/Twinbrook-Community-Recreation-Center
https://www.rockvillemd.gov/398/Swim-Fitness-Center
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Questions? Contact the Lincoln Park Community Center team at I[pcc@rockvillemd.gov
or 240-314-8780, and visit www.rockvillemd.gov/LPCC for updates.

Sincerely,

Yvette Yeboah-Schools, Community Center Supervisor
Lincoln Park Community Center

www.rockvillemd.gov/LPCC
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